
Good morning residents 

 

Further news received 7/31/25. The locker doors permit is now displayed in 
the office window.  

The Crew will be onsite on the 8/5/25 to start removing the doors and frames, 
repairs and painting will then take place, Monday/Tuesday we will have a large 
dumpster placed in the overflow carpark and a container for the storage of the 
doors upon delivery. 

 

 For those that have still not emptied their locker please do so as 
soon as possible, anything left in and found by the crew will be 
discarded. 

 

We still do not have a delivery date on the Electrical components, but 
speaking with the Electrical contractor it should be imminent. Once those 
components are delivered, we would expect a date around 2-3 weeks later for 
the electrical shutdown, they are already in contact with Duke Energy and 
permitting dept. so everything should be smooth going when they are ready to 
start. I will keep you all up to date when I have further information. 

 

 Thankyou  

 

ANDREW and the Board of Directors. 


